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Maths, Reading and English lessons continue to be taught daily.  
In English, we will learn about explanation texts, adventure stories and poetry. 

In Maths, we will learn about multiplication, division, fractions and shape. 
Science will be taught discretely over a 2–week block and our topic will be  

Light and Shadow. 
We have PE twice a week. This half-term’s PE topic is dance.  

Please make sure your child has their PE kit in order to participate.  
Class 4G: Wednesday and Friday 

Classes 4D and 4S: Monday and Wednesday 
Please note: Year 4 swimming lessons are postponed until January 2020.  

We will review the risks before then.  
Most other lessons will be taught through our NICER Challenge Pack.  

Please support your child with learning their times tables at home and by making sure that they read daily. 

 

Year 4 is on Twitter!  Find us at @4GFibbersley, @Fibbersley_4S and @MrDFibbersley                                           

Fibbersley Park is also on Twitter @FibParkAcademy                                                                           

Victoria Academies Trust is also on Twitter @VicAcademies 

Year 4 Staff: Mr Dewar, Miss Griffiths, Miss Shaw, Mrs Hodgkins, Mrs Higgins and Mrs Stokes 

Year 4 Group Leader: Mr Dewar 
November 2020 

We look forward to seeing the  

children's NICER Home Learning 

Challenges. Please note that the    

children have until the 9th December 

to complete their Home Learning  

Challenges. We recommend keeping 

work at home until week beginning 

7th December. If you would like to 

know any further information about 

the NICER Curriculum, please visit 

our school website: 

www.fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 

Our NICER Challenge Pack: 
Catastrophe 

 
How can we help those affected by a 

natural disaster? 

This half-term’s class 

texts are: 

Escape from  

Pompeii  

by Christina Balit  

and  

Escaping the Giant 

Wave  

by Peg Kehret  

Autumn 2 in Year 4!  

As we continue with our Autumn  term, we 

have that you and your families are safe 

and well! 

Polite reminders: 

Following government guidance, if you 

wish to speak to your child’s teacher, 

please respect social distancing and book 

a phone meeting with Main  

Reception. Staff cannot conduct meetings 

at classroom doors during Registration or 

home-time. 

 

Please ensure that your child has a healthy 

snack for break-time. Please ensure that your 

child has their P.E kit so that they can take part 

in our P.E. lessons. Any jewellery,  

including earrings, must be taken off for P.E. 

Challenge Outcomes will be during the week commencing 

7th December. We will continue to follow government  

guidance; therefore, more details to follow. 

Year 4 children will research 

natural disasters and their 

effects on different regions and 

people around the world. 

 

We will also learn about  

different charities and fundraise 

for a charity which helps victims 

of natural disasters. 


